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Dear Resident,         October 26, 2016 

 

The Town of Boscawen is inviting you to an Open House to discuss the future of the North 

Main Street/King Street Corridor.  Please join us between the hours of 6 PM and 8 PM on 

Monday, November 14th at the Winthrop Carter House located at 215 King Street. You will 

have the opportunity to tour Winthrop Carter House while providing feedback on six topics 

related to the Corridor. Food will be served and there is no charge to attend this event. 

 

Over the years, the Boscawen Planning Board has heard many comments through surveys 

and public feedback that the Corridor needs to be better defined and that traffic and safety 

issues need to be addressed. There is also interest in improving the appearance (landscaping 

and other design elements) along the Corridor, as well as protecting the historical resources.  

Acting on these concerns, the Board wants to hear from members of the community on what 

needs to be improved and ways to make the Corridor function more efficiently.  Once there is 

a clearer understanding of the Corridor’s role in serving the community, then the Planning 

Board can look at options to bring this vision to reality, including the consideration of any 

zoning changes that may be needed. 

 

This Open House is one way for the Planning Board’s to reach out to residents and business 

owners to discuss the issues, challenges, positives and negatives of the Corridor. Participants 

will be able to enjoy some light refreshments, and gather informally at the Winthrop Carter 

House where they will be able to participate in a discussion on six topics: 

 

 Housing 

 Transportation 

 Economic Development 

 Land Use 

 Historic Preservation 

 Design Standards 

We hope you will be able to attend as your opinion is so important to this effort.  Attached to 

this invitation are directions and information on parking for the Open House. If you are 

interested in attending, please RSVP to: 

 

 Kellee Jo Easler: keasler@townofboscawen.org  

 Or call at 753-9188 x309 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Alan H. Hardy 

Planning & Community Development Director 
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